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Dear Government What are the true 2021 numbers per kangaroo species left after drought and 

bushfires and culling? Why are so so many culled every year? What safeguards are that culling is 

humane, that is dead with the shot and killing of the babies by whacking against objects etc. 

doesn’t occur or left alive to die slowly? As kangaroos are a native herbivore and do not destroy 

native habitats. They should not be culled. I believe it’s a barbaric act by pastoralist who do not 

practice good land management practices, redneck thugs and government agencies allowing 

profiteering of corporations eg Macro food for Woolworths, Nike and other multinationals. 

Shame on our Government and the thugs that are destroying another native animal found 

nowhere else on earth but Australia and many of you call yourselves Christians. You are 

murderers of an iconic species. Eventually they will follow the same path as our endangered 

native species and extinct species.  

Yours Sincerely  

 




